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 Cliff Mueller called the meeting to order, in the 
Community Room at Sheridan City Hall at 7:23 pm.   
                        
 Board Members Cliff Mueller, Chuck West, and Bill 
Carter, Bonita Hutcheson answered roll call; absent Rowena 
Yarbrough and Roger Rowland. 
 
 No guests recorded.  
 
 A motion was made by Bill, seconded by Chuck, to 
approve the minutes of May 27, 2014.  Motion carried.  It was 
announced that Glenn Fulton passed away July 24, 2014. 
 
 Roger Rowland emailed a report showing $10,097.76 in 
the accounts, see exhibit A. 
 
 Correspondence:  A letter to Grant Montegue thanking 
him for the photos and information he sent on Peter Magnes. 
 A new membership roster was passed out. 
 A Sheridan Night Out flyer was read, an annual event 
held this year on Tuesday August 5th.  Sheridan Historical 
Society will participate with a booth. 
 Discussion was held on the yearly election and it was 
agreed that all officers would continue another year.  
 
 Discussion was held on the Isaac McBroom plaque.  
Additional information was obtained and will be incorporated 
into the plaque information. 
 
 The meeting ended with discussion on the plaque and 
recognized other deaths for the booklet. 


